
Appendix “D” – Written Submissions 

M. Vella – email August 14, 2020 

Prior to COVID, the traffic congestion on Dundas between eighth line and the 403 on/off ramp was 
horrible.  These high density developments north of Dundas are only going to make it worse coupled 
with the potential CN rail development in Milton driving more on/off traffic in the vicinity.  Please take 
this into consideration when assessing what is best for the town and its residence not only now but for 
our future.  We need adequate green space, bike lanes, parks, community  centres and wild life which 
keep getting squeezed out of their natural habitat. 
 


